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ATTENTION: SAFETY DIRECTOR

Dear Customer:

The purpose of this letter is to briefly describe the requirements of the Federal OSHA's Hazard Communication Act as they
apply to the chemical-products that we sell to you. We also want to let you know how we are complying.

The OSHA standard as published in Title 29 CFR 1910.1200 mandates compliance with its labeling and Material Safety Data
Sheet (MSDS) requirements by November 25, 1985. Under this standard, we must assess the hazards of each of the prod-
ucts that we sell to you. We must identify any hazardous ingredients in the product on its shipping container label. We
must also prepare an MSDS containing detailed safety and heatth information concerning these hazardous ingredients for
each product. Commencing on November 25, 1985, we must supply this MSDS to our customers in manufacturing indus-
tries, SIC Codes 20 through 39, either with the initial product shipment or send it under separate cover prior to or at the
time of shipment. Since many of our customers are outside of the covered industries yet their employees have the same
product exposure, we have elected to supply this information to all of our customers regardless of SIC Code category.

Accordingly, we are pleased to supply MSDS information for any products in the current shipment that are being shipped
to you for the first time since the November 25, 1985 commencement date. Information for one such product is on the
back side of this letter.

If you need additiona! copies, perhaps for other of your [ocations, please request them by writing to: .
DuBois Chemicals
MSD Compliance Department
900 DuBois Tower
Cincinnati, OH 45202-3178
Our MSDS's contain useful health and safety precautions information to help you to set up your employee training pro-
gram, which is to be in place by May 25, 1986. We also provide spill cleanup and disposal information on the MSDS's to

assist you in complying with EPA’s requirements.

If we can be of further service in this matter, do not hesitate to get in touch with us. We greatly appreciate our business
relationship with you and look forward to continuing to serve your nceds in the future.

Yours very truly,

DuBois Chemicals
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